
 

 

LOUDON PLANNING BOARD AND 
THE ZONING BOARD OF 

ADJUSTMENT 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Notice is hereby given to all residents of the Town of Loudon, 
the public and interested individuals that a public meeting will 
be held by the Loudon Planning Board at the Loudon Town 

Offices at 55 South Village Road, Loudon, NH on 
 

 

 

 

 

Wednesday October 23, 2019 at 5:30 p.m. 

 

Will be meeting for a joint workshop on zoning changes 

for the 2020 town meeting 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Applications are available for review at the Loudon Planning Office 

Posted 10/16/19 


